
From: Sami Alloy [mailto:salloy@workingfamilies.org]  

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2014 10:03 AM 
To: Nordlund Jan 

Subject: Fwd: Petition in support on HB 4102 

 

Hi Jan, 

I'd like to submit a petition in support of HB 4102, which will be up for a work session in the 

House Committee on Consumer Protection and Government Efficiency today. Here is a link to 

the text of the petition, and the over 3,400 signatures. I will also send to the committee members, 

but please include it in the committee record. 

 
http://action.workingfamiliesparty.org/p/dia/action3/common/public/index?action_KEY=9118&start=25 

 

Best, 

--  

Sami Alloy  

Legislative and Policy Director 

Oregon Working Families 

(971) 207-0081 
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